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WELCOME AFTER SCHOOL DAY CAMP PARENTS/ GUARDIANS! 

      
 

Welcome to a new school year full of fun and exciting new experiences at the North Avondale Recreation Center. Let me take this 
opportunity to welcome all of you (returning families as well as the new families) to our Recreation Center. 
 
 

Registration will begin on July 1, 2019   
 
 

After School Day Camp program provides custodial care* everyday Cincinnati’s Public Schools are in session throughout the 
school calendar year.  The day camp begins at 2:15 when school lets out and concludes with the parents/guardians picking 

up their child or children no later than 6:00 P.M.   We will begin on Monday August 19, 2019.  Our monthly fees per child this 
year will be as follows:    August – $80     January - $145 
     September – $145    February – $145 
     October - $145    March - $145 

  November – $145    April – $145 
     December - $120    May – $145 
 

 
 A current membership is required to register for our After School Program Youth 12 & under cost $2.00. 
We do not have a daily rate for this program.  ALL Payments are due on the fifth of each month. August payments must be paid 
in full in order to be registered and hold your spot. If you remove your child from the program their spot will not be saved.  Please 
complete all forms of the application and submit with payment.   
 

 

**Additional “All Day Camps” (mini camps, record days and teacher in-service days) –  
Parents/Guardians will need to register and pay $25 per day in advance to attend the all day camp.  
Camp days provide care from 7am to 6pm. 
 

 

Thank you for your time! If you have any questions or concerns about the programs we provide for the youth of today 
and the leaders of tomorrow, please feel free to give us a call at 961-1584 for more information.  We look forward to 
serving your needs at the North Avondale Recreation Center. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
  
       
 

Brittany Barrett    

 


